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On submission of “the 2nd report on  
the radioactive material leak at the Hadron Experimental Facility,  

the Japan Proton Accelerator Research Complex (J-PARC)”  
and “the accident / failure report” 

 
In accordance with Paragraph (1) of Article 42 of the Act on Prevention of 

Radiation Health Impairment Due to Radioisotope, etc. and Paragraph (1) of 

Article 39 of its enforcement ordinance, the High Energy Accelerator 
Research Organization (Director General: Atsuto Suzuki) and the Japan 
Atomic Energy Agency (President: Shojiro Matsuura) submitted the second 

report on the radioactive material leak at the J-PARC Hadron Experimental 
Facility” to the Nuclear Regulation Authority today. We also submitted “the 
accident / failure report” on the same incident to Ibaraki Prefecture, Tokai 

Village, and other relevant local governments based on the agreement on 
safety and environmental protection near nuclear facilities.  
 

This report, a follow-up to the first report which was submitted on 31 May 
2013, summarizes the issues identified through our investigation so far and 
our analysis on them up to now. We will continue more detailed investigation 

toward the final report, which incorporates inputs we seek from external 
experts.  

 

The English translation of this report will be published in the J-PARC 
website as early as possible. 
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